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From: Barry Mcgurl
Sent: Saturday, February 26, 2022 4:08:220 PM

To: City Council
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Tree Codes--Discussion item for City Council meeting on Feb. 28, 2022.
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.

Dear City Council Members:

I am writing in support of the Shoreline Tree Code amendments proposed by the Tree Preservation Code Team (TPCT) of Save Shoreline Trees.
These proposed amendments are set forth in the letter emailed to City Council by Kathleen Russell, on February 25, 2022, titled "Letter to Council
From TPCT re Tree Codes." Here is a link to the letter:

https//www.shorelinewa. gov/home/showpublisheddocument/54339

I believe the proposed amendments strike a reasonable balance between housing development in Shoreline and the preservation of our large
conifers that provide so many environmental benefits. I urge you to adopt the Tree Code amendments proposed by the TPCT.

Sincerely,
Barry McGurl
Shoreline resident.
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